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Attendance 
Here are this week’s percentages: 
 

Class Attendance 

Nightingale 94.35% 

Kingfisher 93.85% 

Goldcrest 93.4% 

Magpie 90.57% 

Dove 93.83% 

Jay 90.53% 

Kittiwake 95.71% 

Woodpecker 95.79% 

Swift 87.27% 

Siskin 89.95% 

Robin 97.39% 

Puffin 95.96% 

 
Well done to Robin class, the only ones 
who managed to achieve our 97% 
target. Hopefully those who’ve been 
unwell will make a full recovery for when 
we return. 
 

Rags 2 Riches 

 
We are aiming to boost school 
fundraising by having a clothing 
collection. The bags and flyers will be 
sent home after half term, please see  
 

 
the list of acceptable items. All bags 
need to be returned to school for 
collection by Monday 4th March. Thank 
you. 

 
Storyteller 
As part of 
their mission 
to enrich 
young minds, 
David Wilson 
Homes 
arranged for 
professional storyteller, Mark Fraser, to 
visit us and captivate the imaginations 
of our children through his interactive 
storytelling. The children thoroughly 
enjoyed his thought-provoking tales and 
Mark commented upon the children’s 
engagement. 

 
New Menu 
The new menu has 
already been sent 
out. Remember it 
starts after half term. 
  

 
KS1 SATs 
KS1 SATs are no longer statutory, 
however as a trust we are still choosing 
to use them as a form of assessment. 
We shall be carrying out the 
assessments w/c: 20th May. More 
information will follow, closer to the time. 
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Drumming Workshop 
EYFS enjoyed a drumming workshop 
delivered by Beatfeet. They had lots of 
opportunity to bang out various rhythms 
as well as playing some fun games, 
singing nursery rhymes and dancing. 

 

                  
 
KS1 SATs 
KS1 SATs are no longer statutory, 
however as a trust we are still choosing 
to use them as a form of assessment. 
We shall be carrying out the 
assessments w/c: 20th May. More 
information will follow, closer to the time. 
 

Wedding Bells  
Miss Williams has got something very 
exciting planned for half-term…she’s 
getting married!    

 
When we 
return we 
need to 
remember to 
call her Mrs 
Gent, her 
married 
name. I’m 
sure you’ll join us in passing on our best 
wishes. 
 
 

Diary Dates 

12.02.24 
– 

16.02.24 

Half term  

23.02.24 Y3 & 4 visit to 
Perlethorpe 

 

04.03.24 Rags 2 Riches 
final day for 
donations 

 

05.03.24 Parents’ Evening  

06.03.24 Parents’ Evening  

14.03.24 Y3 & 4 Bring 
Your Grown-up 
to… 

2 – 3 pm 

15.03.24 Comic Relief Day  

15.03.24 Y5 & 6 Bring 
Your Grown-up 
to… 

2 – 3 pm 

22.03.24 Reception visit to 
White Post Farm 

 

26.03.24 Easter Service at 
St. Peter & St. 
Paul’s church 

9:45 am 

 


